Editor’s Report
August 13, 2022


The summer issue of Missouri School Music magazine was printed and distributed after our last Board of Directors Meeting in April. Copies were sent to active members, collegiate members, retired members, libraries, NAfME employees, advertisers, and high school principals. If your school does not currently receive a copy, and you would like to have your main office receive a copy, please send me your request with the mailing address.

The fall issue (Vol. 77, No. 1) is currently in print. The expected distribution will be the week of September 6, 2022.

For your information, here are a few items for you to consider when writing and submitting the next articles.
· Punctuation occurs inside quotation marks.
· Use “who” or “whom” rather than “that” when referring to human beings.
· Please add the title of your article at the top of the page, as well as on the Submission Form.
· Remember to “save as” and “rename” your completed Submission Form fillable pdf before sending.

Once again, thank you for your brain power and time spent in creating excellent articles for our MMEA readership. Please let me know when you have questions or concerns.

With sincerity and gratefulness,
Sally Hook


